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Medical Staff Leadership Nomination Ballots- Please Return

Attention Active Staff, the nomination forms for Medical Staff Leadership were mailed on 8.21.2018. They
were sent out via the U.S. Postal Service to your HOME address. Nominations are due back by Friday,
September 7 at 5:00pm. Nominations may be returned using the postage paid envelope that was enclosed
with the nomination, by fax 583.6071 or you may email to Carmon.thompson@chs-mi.com. The label on the
nomination has an identifier number that we will be using for tracking purposes. A description of the
responsibilities of the Section or Chair were included for your information. If you have additional questions,
please contact Leigh Ann Gabriel, Manager Medical Staff Services 583.4133.

Active Medical Staff Meeting 9.18.18 (Flu Vaccines Available)

Please mark your calendars for the upcoming Active Medical Staff meeting on Tuesday, September 18 in the
Spencer T. Maidlow Educational Center. Lunch is available at 11:30am and the meeting begins at 12:00pm.
Flu vaccines will be available before and after the meeting for your convenience.

Save the Date! Physician Leadership Development Seminar

All members of the medical staff are invited to the first Physician Leadership Development Seminar. The
topic, “Conflict Resolution and Reconciliation Skills” will be taught by Brian Molitor. This interactive session
will be held on two separate evenings, Tuesday October 16t or Thursday October 25t. Both evenings will
begin with dinner at 5:30pm and presentation at 6:15pm at Horizons Conference Center. A formal invitation
will be sent to all soon.

Human Trafficking- What You Need to Know as a Healthcare Provider

A one-time training in identifying victims of human trafficking is required for all licensed health care
providers. If you missed one of the live presentations by Jessica Behmlander, BS-S, RN, SANE on human
trafficking you can now view it on the Covenant website. To view this education, go to
www.covenanthealthcare.com website and click the “Employees” link. On the left there is a link for
“Education and Training”. You need audio for this presentation as it is a power point with voice over. To
receive a certificate for proof of completion you must view the entire video including a built in self-check quiz
and complete the evaluation of the program. For any questions, please contact Robin Begick, Central Nursing
Education Coordinator, at 583.4893.
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